
---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Trombino, Paul <paul.trombino@iowa.gov> 

Date: Thu, Jul 16, 2020 at 3:10 PM 

Subject: Re: Defensive Driving waiver 

To: Meyer, Allen <allen.meyer@iowa.gov> 

 

I approve of the waivers, please proceed.  Thank you. 

 

On Wed, Jul 8, 2020 at 1:51 PM Meyer, Allen <allen.meyer@iowa.gov> wrote: 

Paul, 

 

Attached is the request to waive a rule, and to allow substitution of an online course for the Iowa 

Highway Patrol conducted course.  I mentioned this last week during our call.   

 

I am also providing a draft memo for distribution to announce the waiver to other agencies. 

 

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Also, let me know if approved.  Since it is 

a waiver, it requires signature and posting.   

Respectfully,   

Al Meyer 

 

Allen L. Meyer 

Chief Operating Officer, Procurement and Fleet Services 
Iowa Department of Administrative Services 

Hoover Building, 3rd Floor - 1305 E. Walnut, Des Moines, IA  50319 
Office:  (515) 725-2272  Cell:  (515) 829-9301 
Allen.Meyer@iowa.gov 
http://das.iowa.gov 
 

 BE GREEN -- Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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-- 

Paul Trombino III  | Chief Operating Officer & Interim DAS Director 

Governor Kim Reynolds, Office of the Governor, State of Iowa 

mobile 515-802-0233 

Paul.Trombino@iowa.gov 
www.governor.iowa.gov 

 

 

-- 

Respectfully,   

Al Meyer 

 

Allen L. Meyer 

Chief Operating Officer, Procurement and Fleet Services 
Iowa Department of Administrative Services 

Hoover Building, 3rd Floor - 1305 E. Walnut, Des Moines, IA  50319 
Office:  (515) 725-2272  Cell:  (515) 829-9301 
Allen.Meyer@iowa.gov 
http://das.iowa.gov 
 

 BE GREEN -- Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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